
Our Week In Year Two 
Friday  26th March 2021 

Another half term comes to a close… We have been amazed at how well the children have settled 
back into school routines and we have loved watching them learn and grow back in school. 

 

English: Next half term we will be continuing  to base our English lessons around a key text. 

Thank you to everyone who has supported their children with both reading at home and completing 
the weekly quizzes, these are an excellent way for us to ensure that the children are reading regularly 
and ensuring that the children’s reading levels are assessed regularly. 

Maths: Over the Easter Holidays please take some time to practise telling the time and counting out 
money and finding change with your children.  Use every day opportunities for this for example when 
you go to the shop.  

Topic: Next half term we are going to be learning all about The Great Fire of London, this topic promises 
to be very exciting for the children.  

Science: In Science, we will be continuing to learn about life cycles and the children will enjoy some 
hands on experiences of growing things themselves in class.  

We would like to wish you all a lovely Easter Holiday :) 

Just a few reminders… 

· After school club letters should be dropped in the office  

· Please make sure children’s long hair is tied back and ensure no nail varnish  is worn to school.  

· Children are encouraged to bring in named bottles containing water.  Juice is not permitted. 

· A range of fruit is provided for snack each day, children are asked not to bring in additional 
snacks from home. 

· Please ensure that your child has their PE kit in school, these will stay in school and go home to be 
washed over the Easter Holiday.   

Year Two have PE on a Wednesday and Friday. 

 

Home learning task 

All children have been issued a library book and an Accelerated Reader book, known to the children 
as their ‘special book’ please try to allow time for the children to complete the online quiz once they 
have finished reading these books. These will need to be returned every Monday so that they can be 
swapped. Please ensure that reading books come into school with your child every day so that the chil-
dren can read to an adult in school on a weekly basis. 

Elm Class library slot: Mondays   Hazel Class library slot: Mondays 

Maths Home Learning will be via Mathseed.   

Please continue to encourage your child to practice their cursive handwriting, times tables and number 
bonds to 10 and 20 .  
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